
THE UNIVERSITY OF 

·MAINE 

~ 


Ornct· OF THF P1usm1·N r 



August 29, 2016 

Dear President Torrecilha, 

On behalf of the faculty, staff, and students of the University of Maine, I 
extend my warmest congratulations to you on the occasion of your Investiture 
as the Twentieth President of Westfield State University. 

With best regards, 

~~~ 

President 


